
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

It’s that time of year already – SATs is upon us!  

Tests will take place during the week of Monday 13 May to Thursday 16 May. 

Below is the timetable for the week - all tests are timetabled during the 

morning.  It is important that children are punctual as tests will begin as soon 

after registration as possible.  Late arrivals will not be allowed into the 

classroom once the test has started. 

If your child is unwell on any of the SATs mornings, please contact the school 

office immediately so that we can decide what action we need to take.  

 

 

In recent years we introduced the SATs breakfast which 

proved to be a huge success and helped get each morning 

off to as stress-free a start as possible.  We would like to 

invite all Y6 children to participate in our free pre-SATs 

breakfast on each of the test mornings.  Cereals, toast, 

croissants and juice will be provided in the small hall from 8.15am where Y6 will 

be able to ‘chill’ with their friends.  Hopefully, this will ease any nerves and 

ensure that the children have a more relaxed start to the morning.  

Monday 13 May  Tuesday 14 May 
Wednesday 15 

May  
Thursday 16 May  

Grammar, and 

Punctuation 
Reading 

Maths 

(arithmetic) 

Maths 

(reasoning 2) 

Spelling  
Maths 

(reasoning 1) 
 

 

 

 
 



It would be helpful for catering purposes to know approximate numbers on each 

day.  Please complete the slip below and hand to the class teacher. 

Those children who prefer to breakfast at home are still invited to come to the 

hall and join their friends when they arrive at school. 

 

Top tips for SATs 

 Plenty of sleep! Early nights help you think, improve memory and avoid stress 

 Drink plenty of water 

 Use the diaries and sheets provided for last minute revision 

 No equipment is needed – it is all provided 

 Don’t panic! 

 

SATs week can be stressful for some children but they 

have worked hard during the year and have completed 

plenty of practice tests - nothing should be a surprise 

on the day!  We try to minimise any anxieties and to 

keep things as normal as possible during the week.   

We aim to do a lot of PE and art during the afternoons, so remember PE kits, 

please. 

Miss Marten and Y6 Teachers 

 

 

My child, ________________________ would like to join the Y6 SATs breakfast on: 

            Monday                      Tuesday                     Wednesday                    Thursday 

 

 

 

Signed________________________________________ (parent/carer) 


